From:

David Vito (

To:

Glenn Meyer; Scott Barber

Date:

10/2/03 1:41PM

Subject:

Decisions to be made for RI-2003-A-0110 ARB @ 2:30 today (Salem SCWE/H&I)

Glenn/Scott:

Below are what I feel represent the decisions that need to be made @ the ARB today. Please review and modify as you see fit.

- 1. Determine approach/schedule for the SCWE review.
- 2. Re: technical events/conditions noted in Concent 1 (SCWE):
 - tech staff needs to do a review of each item to determine if additional tech. review is necessary
 - if so, discuss review approach
 - if not, provide summary discussion to SAC as to why existing reviews were sufficient
 - it is inherent that the SCWE aspects of these issues will be assessed within the context of the SCWE concern

CC: A. Randolph Blough; Brian Holian; Daniel Holody; Eileen Neff; Ernest Wilson; Leanne Harrison; Sharon Johnson

Information in this record was deleted in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act, exemptions 70000

6,